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October 21, 2022

Mr. Brandon Foley

Middle School Principal g
Elmira Heights School District

2083 College Ave

Elmira Heights, NY 14903

Dear Mr. Foley:

The Corning Incorporated Foundation is pleased to make a grant of $6,000.00 to Elmira Heights School
District in support of designing an cutdoor agricultural space that includes a greenhouse, compost area,
and raised garden beds. Check No. 25646 in this amount is attached.

Please complete the Foundation Acknowledgment Form and return it to the address listed on the form at
your earliest convenience.

Annually the Foundation celebrates the nonprofit organizations that were awarded a grant by featuring
each organizations logo in internal communications and banners. Please email a jpeg or png of your logo to
Foundation1l@corning.com.

Your acknowledgement of this grant would be appreciated. All grant references should cite the Corning
Incorporated Foundation. For descriptive verbiage to use in press releases or to download the Foundation’s
logo go to http://www.corningfoundation.org/how-we-give/support-for-non-profits/. If convenient, please
email an advance copy of any publicity to the Foundation at Foundation1@corning.com.

The application process for the Corning Incorporated Foundation is online. Typically, an organization can
request funding once per the annual grant cycle. Funds do not need to be requested the same month each

year. For renewed support please visit http://corningfoundation.org/grant_application/ .

On behalf of the Trustees and staff of the Foundation, please know that we are happy to support the
important work that you are doing.

Sincerely,

Mnolaa x%/%/L

Andrea H. Lynch

President
Enclosures: Acknowledgement Form
Check No. 25646
Corning Incorporated Foundation 607 974 3719

MP BH 6 Corning, NY 14831 CorningFoundation.org



